
As the busy Summer continues and the Fall sale  
season approaches it is time to make plans.  
Here at 3 Aces Cattle Company we are in the  
process of going to a complete Fall calving herd.  
So, with that we will not be having a Fall Online  
Heifer Sale. After August 1st, we will be  
selling our Spring Born heifers Privately  
on a first come first serve basis. We will have  
an outstanding  set of Angus and Red Angus 
heifers to chose from. Just call and make an 
appointment and  we will love to show them to 
you! 

The other big news is the date is set for our 
inaugural “Let’s Make A Difference” Online Bull 
Sale. It will be December 4, 2017 and hosted 
by SC Online Sales. We currently have a top 
cut of 25 Red Angus and Angus bulls on feed 
and we are real proud of them. These bulls can 
be viewed at any time. Please stay in tuned to 
our website with a list and updates  
on all the bulls.
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